
 
 

 
Open Evening for 2023 – Tuesday 26th September 2023                                                                                            

We are delighted to invite 2023 6th Class boys and their parents to the Evening.  
There are two sessions on the night which last for one hour each.   

This is a ticketed only event and tickets must be reserved for your chosen time.  
Each ticket covers entry for the 6th class boy and up to two parents/guardians.   

 

For tickets for the 7pm to 8pm session: https://www.eventbrite.com/e/st-vincents-

castleknock-college-open-evening-7pm-tickets-721277589687 
 

For tickets for the 8pm to 9pm session: https://www.eventbrite.com/e/st-vincents-

castleknock-college-open-evening-8pm-tickets-719051230587 
 

 
 

First Year 2024 Applications 
Applications for First Year 2024 will be accepted from 

4th October 2023 until closing date on 25th October 2023. 
Any application received to the College after this date – even for brothers,          

will be returned to you automatically. 
 
 

 
First Year 2024 Scholarship Applications 

Scholarship applications for First Year 2024 will be accepted from 
4th October 2023 until closing date on 25th October 2023. 

Any application received to the College after this date,  
will be returned to you automatically. 

 
Both Application Forms are now available to download from the College website 

www.castleknockcollege.ie under the Parents and Admissions tabs.   
 

Applications will be accepted by post only. 
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